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To the Boundary Commissioner.
The proposal to split the Plantagenet shire is a huge concern for myself and others.
To think that a town the size of Mount Barker and surrounding locations is to be divided beggars
belief
It certainly does not have the best interest of residents in its thought process .
Please convince me why this is a sound change.
Patrick Jones.
Narrikup.
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